
From: Soura, Christian
To: 'ANGIEL@clemson.edu'ANGIEL@clemson.edu

'KCLMN@clemson.edu'KCLMN@clemson.edu
Date: 7/4/2012 2:34:40 PM

Subject: Re: Clemson Budget Items

OK, thanks. I'll pass it along to the jury. Ted or I will reach out tomorrow once there's a verdict.


CLS


 

From: Angela Leidinger [mailto:ANGIEL@clemson.edu] 

Sent: Wednesday, July 04, 2012 02:31 PM

To: Soura, Christian; Katherine Coleman <KCLMN@clemson.edu> 

Subject: RE: Clemson Budget Items 

 

Christian,
 
Clemson does not have bullets associated with this project, as the Power Grid Research line for $75,000 was 
sponsored in the budget process by Representative Chip Limehouse.  It is our understanding, based on a conversation 
with Rep. Limehouse at the time he introduced this amendment, that he sponsored these dollars in Clemsonâ€™s 
budget to allow the Sustainable Institute in Charleston to work with Clemson on certain research.  While it is 
anticipated that these dollars would be potentially used for research associated with the grid simulator, this project is 
not a part of the Grid Simulator project requested by Clemson University through the Executive Budget process.  They 
are two different projects and are not married to each other.  The $3 million requested by Clemson is to be used to 
complete the Grid Simulator project in North Charleston and will be used to match a $2.4 million grant from the 
Department of Energy and various private sector gifts.  This project was unanimously approved by the Budget and 
Control Board recently.   Thanks, Angie
 
From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, July 04, 2012 2:03 PM

To: Katherine Coleman; Angela Leidinger

Subject: RE: Clemson Budget Items
 
     Thanks - do you have a couple bullet-points on the Power Grid Research one?  And is it married to the simulator, or are 
they extricable?
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
 

From: Katherine Coleman [KCLMN@clemson.edu]

Sent: Wednesday, July 04, 2012 12:36 PM

To: Soura, Christian; Angela Leidinger

Subject: RE: Clemson Budget Items

Christian,
Thanks for reaching out, attached is the information you requested.  Also during the budget process, Clemson PSA 
received funding of $100,000 for operating expenses for Extension in Proviso 90.20 and $75,000 for Power Grid 

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:ANGIEL@clemson.edu
mailto:KCLMN@clemson.edu
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov


Research in the CRF.
Please feel free to call us on our cell phones today if you have any questions. Each of these items funded are 
important to Clemson in implementing our 2020 plan.
Our cell numbers are:
Angie: 803-331-0578
Kathy: 803-331-1297
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kathy Coleman
 
From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, July 04, 2012 11:44 AM

To: Katherine Coleman; Angela Leidinger

Subject: Clemson Budget Items
 
     Sorry to reach out on a holiday, but could either of you re-send me the document you had with information on your 
Capital Reserve Fund and Section 90 projects?  Both sides...E&G and PSA?
 
     I thought I had it, but I looked back at the email a few minutes ago, and there's just an HTML file attached to the email..
.not a Word document.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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